

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

20th June 2022

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer

We are delighted to announce that our Year 6 class have been invited to a matinee performance of 'We Will Rock You' by Great Baddow High School on Monday 27th June.

We will be walking to and from Great Baddow High School.

The children will need to wear their school uniform and should have a raincoat and or sunhat depending on the weather.

A packed lunch will also be required.

If your child is attending the Great Baddow High School Induction morning they will remain there for lunch and then join us to watch the performance in the afternoon.

After the performance all children will be walking back to Meadgate Primary and sent home or collected as usual at the end of the school day.

Yours faithfully,

Joseph Figg

Executive Headteacher

